## High School Bulletin for November 11th, 2022

Today's High School birthday: Autum Horonzy Weekend Birthdays: Sam Bouck, Cale Diehl, and Grace Kemp

If you are riding the bus to a friends house, we need a note from both parents saying that it is ok. No phone calls will be accepted.

Our FFA kids who competed in the broiler contest got silver for each one of their flock of chickens. This is a huge accomplishment. The kids are:

**Annie Bowman** 

Zack Becker

**Kadence Arnold** 

**Natalie DeGroat** 

Ashlynn Waugh

**Brooklyn Hunt** 

Please help to congratulate them on this accomplishment.

Merry Christmas, you filthy animal! Looking for participants for the Ugly Christmas Attire competition! Your creation will be modeled at an all-school assembly on Dec. 2nd. Flyers in the office or see a staff member for details.

If you have any time that needs to be made up, you have until Wednesday, November 16th to do that.

There is an NHS meeting for all newly invited NHS applicants Today at 3:05 in Mrs. Gruehn's room.

There will be a Thanksgiving Food Donation starting November, 9th-15th. If you would like to donate to this cause there is a flyer in the office or in the hallway. Thank you.

If you are interested in ordering any 2022 USA Softball Championship clothing, please grab an order form from the office. Please make checks out to Custom Creations and turn into Mrs. Gascho. Orders will be picked up every Friday. The deadline for ordering is November 18th.

Please sign up in the office if you are interested in joining the high school bowling team.

Please sign up for high school girls' and boys' basketball in the office!

The library is available most mornings for silent reading and studying. Feel free to stop by.

Attn Students: PLEASE make sure that you check your emails!!!!!!

Please make sure that when you are late, leaving or coming back, for any reason after school starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the <u>Guidance Office sign</u> <u>your form before you go on your visit..</u>

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."